Meeting minutes

Call with , CEO of Global Citizen – 24 May 2020

President von der Leyen praised the common effort and progress so far in organising the pledging event.

An exchange followed concerning some details, including the participation of specific countries as well as the timeline going forward.

The event choreography was discussed, including the speaking order, press and social media activity.

President von der Leyen recalled the importance of maintaining close contact in the run-up to the pledging event.